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Feedback: PHSDSBC Task Team Meeting – 12 April 2024 

 

Provision of Uniform  

In terms of PSCBC Resolution 3/1999, it is the employer’s duty to provide uniform. PHSDSBC Resolution 

1/2023 provides that the employer must provide uniform on 1 September of each year. The employer 

reported that the provinces had a challenge in terms of the specifications. The employer further reported 

that there was a Provincial Chief Financial Officers (CFO) meeting with the National Chief Financial 

Officer on 9 April 2024 to discuss the way forward.  Organised Labour raised a concern that it seems that 

the employer will not be able to distribute uniforms in September 2024. Should the employer fail to 

provide the uniform as per the resolution, the PSA will demand that the uniform allowance continue. The 

employer was requested to provide a full report in a special task team meeting on a date to be confirmed.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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